INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Nelson County Board of Education

FROM:
Greg Hash and Mark Thomas 
CC:

Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Overview of the District Accelerated Math classes 
DATE:
December 15, 2009
ISSUE:
The Nelson County School Board of Education has provided the opportunity for students in the middle grades (5th grade through 8th grade) to take High School Math classes.  The Board Members will be presented with an overview of the program, the number of students served through this program, the projected impact of this program, and student testimonials.
